
ST. ROBERT SCHOOL PARENT NEWSLETTER – Friday, 9-23-22 
 
STUDENT COUNCIL – The main role of the Student Council is to promote the interests of 
the school and the involvement of students in the affairs of the school.  Their goal is to 
promote school pride, friendship, respect among students and to represent the views of the 
students on issues they feel are important.  The involvement includes, but is not limited to 
opportunities for volunteering in our community, Halloween Hoots Candy Grams, Angel 
Grams, Santa’s Workshop, Spirit Week activities and assemblies.   
 

CONGRATULATIONS 22/23 STUDENT COUNCIL 
 

President – Emily (8th)  Co-Vice-Presidents – Zachary & Nathan (7th) 
Secretary – Ava (8th)  Treasurer – Paige (6th) 

 

5th Grade Representatives – Gabrielle, Benjamin and Anthony 
6th Grade Representatives – Maria and Noah 
7th Grade Representatives – Jonathan, Emilie and Maliyah 
8th Grade Representatives – Lillian & Jayce 

 

NEW FORMAT COMING – We’re currently working on reformatting how the newsletter will 
look so that it’ll be easier to read on cellphones.  The new format should be up and running 
by mid-October. 
 
THE SRS BLESSING OF THE ANIMALS for the feast of St. Francis of Assisi will be Friday, 
9/30 at 2:45pm.  Please gather by the outdoor statue of Mary in the church parking lot. 
 

NEW THIS YEAR - We will hold a Casual for a Cause Day once each month.   Each casual 
day will cost $1.00.  The money from the casual days will go toward various fundraisers that 
we do each year (Fun Fair, Pi Day, Dimes for Diapers) and for those that may pop up 
unexpectedly (disaster relief, help for a school family, etc.).  Our first Casual for a Cause Day 
will be held on Tuesday, 9/27.  A flyer listing all of the Casual for a Cause dates was sent 
home yesterday. 
 

POLICY REMINDER – All students are expected to participate in gym unless they have a 
note stating otherwise.  Any student with an injury (sports or non-sports related) that limits 
his/her participation in gym class is required to have a doctor’s note on file in the office.   
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED – Mrs. Krupp is looking for some volunteers to help set up the Book 
Fair on Sunday, 10/2.  The set up will take place at about 11:30am (right after the 10:30am 
Mass) in the school Media Center.  She is also in need of volunteers to help with the Book 
Fair (October 3-7).  Volunteers who help with set up or at the fair will receive PIP credit.  
Please contact Mrs. Krupp directly at srslibrary@gmail.com if you are able to 
volunteer. 
 

DO YOU WANT TO WALK IN A PARADE? – St. Robert School, along with the other GCCS 
schools, will be participating in the Powers Homecoming Parade on Friday, 10/7.  All of our 
school families are invited to walk in the parade.  The parade begins at 5:45pm, and all 
participants are asked to arrive at Powers no later than 5:15pm.  Don’t forget to represent 
SRS by wearing your spirit shirt, an SRS sports jersey or a logoed dress code shirt.  
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YOUTH CHEER CLINIC – All future cheerleaders grades K-8 are welcome to join the Powers 
Cheer Team for a fun-filled evening of jumps, cheers and stunts, and to cheer on the 
sidelines for the first half of the varsity Homecoming game at 6:30pm on 10/7 at Attwood 
Stadium.  The practice will be held from 4-6pm on 10/4 at the St. Johns Family Center in 
Davison.  Use this link to sign up for the 
clinic: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1xeG6EpSZWv709o79FKkhWgXP3Tghi0t9aLvNaXOz
SPY/viewform?edit_requested=true. 
 

ATHLETICS 
Football   

Sunday, 9/25  5th/6th vs. Holy Family Panthers, 1:30pm at Powers 
Monday, 9/26 5th/6th Practice, 5:30-7:30pm at SRS 
Wednesday, 9/28 7th/8th vs. New Lothrop, 5:30pm at New Lothrop 

 
Basketball 
 Monday, 9/26 5th/6th vs. Holy Family 3, 5pm at Holy Family 
    7th/8th vs. Holy Family Blue, 6pm at Holy Family 
 Wednesday, 9/28 5th/6th Practice, 6-7:15pm at SRS 
 Thursday, 9/29 5th/6th vs. St. John Fenton, 5pm at SRS 
    7th/8th vs. St. John Fenton, 6pm at SRS 
Cross Country 
 Monday, 9/26 Practice, 2:30-3:30pm at SRS 
 Wednesday, 9/28 Practice, 2:30-3:30pm at SRS 
 
YEARBOOK PICTURES – Want to see your children in the yearbook?  Email pictures from 
school events, field trips, school parties, plays, sports and celebrations to 
yearbook@strobertschool.com.  Pictures are always needed and welcomed.  Please include 
names, grades and name of the event when emailing pictures.   
 
HARVEST FEST – Come downtown to enjoy the Flushing Harvest Festival on Saturday, 10/1 
from 9:30am-4pm.  This autumn extravaganza showcases all that is fall in Michigan.  Main St. 
will be lined with homemade scarecrows (be sure to check out how SRS is represented in 
front of Little Caesars) and window displays.  Other activities include an apple pie baking 
contest, a chalk art contest, a beard and mullet contest and a chili cook-off, along with local 
entertainment, pumpkin painting, arts/crafts and more!  Contact the Flushing Chamber of 
Commerce at (810) 659-4141 for additional information. 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
 

 Monday, 9/26  9-10am, 2+1 
 Tuesday, 9/27  Casual for a Cause Day ($1.00) 
 Wednesday, 9/28  8:36-9:21am, 7th Confessions 
     6pm, GCCS Night – Soccer (Atwood Stadium) 
     6pm, School Advisory Meeting (Media Center) 
 Thursday, 9/29  8:30am, Mass 
 Friday, 9/30   2:45pm, Blessing of the Animals (church parking lot) 
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